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Dear WMS Families,


It is hard to believe that one month from today will be the last day of school for the 21-22 school year.
Our students are certainly ready for this year to be over, but there are still many important academic
tasks that will need to be accomplished.


This week we will begin MAP testing for seventh-grade students. They will test on May 4, in math, and
May 5, in ELA. The following week will be testing for eighth-grade students, May 10, in ELA, May 11, in
math, and May 12, in science. Students currently enrolled in Algebra I will take their End of Course
Exam (EOC) on May 11. Any students who are absent on testing days will be pulled upon their return
to take the test as it is a state requirement.


All students will need a charged Chromebook, wired headphones, a calculator (for math days), a
pencil, and a book to read on testing days. As is the expectation on every school day, students will
need to have their cell phones turned off and stored in their backpacks when testing. They also will be
asked to remove smartwatches and keep those in backpacks during the testing window. Students
who violate these expectations will have serious consequences as these are considered MAP
violations.


Next, once the MAP test has concluded the window for the Spring iReady assessments will open.
Students will complete these assessments in both reading and math. This is the third testing window
for the 21-22 school year. Data from this assessment is used to show student growth throughout the
school year and is used to make decisions about enrichment and interventions necessary for the 22-
23 school year.


Finally, students will participate in final exams. There will be a test, project, or presentation in each
class during the final exam window which extends from Wednesday, May 25, through Thursday, June
2. Final exams will not be given early. If your child will be absent during that last week of school you
can schedule a time with me for them to make up the assignment even after the school year has
ended.


As many of you know, I will not be returning to WMS for the upcoming school year. I will be
transitioning to North Point Middle School where I will serve as the first principal of that new building. I
have thoroughly enjoyed the seventeen years that I have spent as an administrator at both Holt and



Indian of the Month
Congratulations to WMS Indian of the Month April recipients.
The “Indian of the Month” award winners represent the outstanding
qualities and excellent characteristics of our entire student population.

WMS and I will miss those families that I will be leaving behind and look forward to continuing the
relationships with the families that are transferring to NPMS. It has always been a pleasure working
as part of your team to watch your child grow. I will continue working with Mrs. Schottle as she plans
to take over the role of WMS principal.


Please continue to reach out to teachers, counselors, and administrators with questions and
concerns. We are here to help your child succeed.


Dr. Mantz

WMS Jazz Band
Congratulations to the WMS Jazz Band for a strong performance at the UMSL Jazz Festival on April
22! Special shout-out to the six outstanding soloists who were each awarded a certificate: Maleah
Dunn - flute, Gavin Hays - trombone, Gavin Lindemann - tenor saxophone, Connor Maine - trumpet,
Dolon Silimon - drum set, and Mailyn Zak - French horn.

Save the Date
You're invited to help celebrate Dr. Cain's National Superintendent of the Year achievement from 4-6
p.m. Friday, May 6, at Timberland High School. We hope to see you and your family there!
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Are you a WSD Parent?
We want to hear from you. In order to continuously improve on our commitment to provide a quality
educational experience for your child or children, we ask that you take the time to complete this short
Parent Satisfaction Survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/wsdparent22






New Visitor Management System
Part of keeping students and staff safe is knowing who is in our building
at all times, so we are rolling out a system to allow us to do just that.
Starting Jan. 24, 2022, WSD visitors will check in to our buildings using

Counseling Corner Newsletter
Click here to view the WMS Counseling Corner Newsletter for May.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M-OYYko4GF5mfx5Q424QqTj72HgPimHS/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R6fyy0rQHZYBp2rrTFSdEiE4na2vxkjS/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M-OYYko4GF5mfx5Q424QqTj72HgPimHS/view
https://s.smore.com/u/e15d/d6f39de3986f4006a50bb90bf6a9edeb.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/696f/5a748bf0909f47274af60000fafbbd81.png


Raptor, a new visitor management system designed to assist with
building security.


What does that mean for you?



When you arrive in a WSD building as a visitor, you will be asked to scan your ID, take a photo and
complete the management system’s check-in process.
Raptor will screen the information against sex offender databases and locally customized lists of
banned or potentially threatening individuals, instantly alert school officials to a threatening
presence, and maintain a searchable log of all visitors.
Once approved, you will get a customized visitor badge to wear while in the building.



Thank you for your support as we roll this out and enhance school safety protocols!

Homework Assist
WMS is pleased to offer After School Homework Assist. WMS teachers,
along with A+ tutors from Holt High School, are available Monday
through Thursday from 2:35 - 3:30 pm. This will be offered in Room 124.

No Activity Bus
There will be no Activity Bus until further notice.

Chromebook Insurance
The district is offering an insurance program for your child’s Access
Initiative device (Chromebook). The cost to participate in this
program is $20* annually. Participation is optional. Coverage takes
effect once payment is received, and the Access Initiative device is
issued to your child. It is not retroactive. Buying into the program
provides coverage only during the current school year, so from the
time payment is received through the end of the school year, which is
June 30. The program fee is non-refundable and does not transfer
to the next school year if the insurance is not used.


*Please note the insurance fee to participate is $20, as SISK12 /
Student360 is reflecting an inaccurate fee of $10.


We have a building technician who is able to complete almost all of
the repairs necessary, but please know a fee is assessed to students
for these repairs. The insurance does make a difference.
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Upcoming Dates
May 2
Track Practice 2:35 PM - 4:30 PM


May 3
Track Practice 2:35 PM - 4:30 PM

Writing Club 2:35 PM - 3:30 PM


May 4
7th Grade MAP Testing
Track Practice 2:35 PM - 4:30 PM



May 5
7th Grade MAP Testing
Track Practice 2:35 PM - 4:30 PM



May 6
Track Practice 2:35 PM - 4:30 PM



May 7
Track Meet - Troy Buchanan High School 9:00 AM


May 10
8th Grade MAP Testing


May 11
8th Grade MAP Testing


May 12
8th Grade MAP Testing
STUCO Meeting 2:35 PM - 3:30 PM
WMS Band Concert - Holt Auditorium 6:30 PM


May 13
Civil War Ball 7:35 AM



May 17
Writing Club 2:35 PM - 3:30 PM


May 18
Yearbook Staff Celebration 2:35 PM - 4:30 PM


May 19
Yearbook Distribution Day

https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/Page/9938
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STUCO Banquet 6:00 PM


May 20
Track End of Season Party 2:35 PM - 4:00 PM


May 24
Writing Club 2:35 PM - 3:30 PM


May 25
WMS Spring Choir Concert - Holt Auditorium 6:30 PM


May 26
STUCO Meeting 2:35 PM - 3:30 PM


May 30
NO CLASSES - MEMORIAL DAY


June 2
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

EARLY RELEASE 12:20 PM

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow
Wentzville R-IV School District Values


Learning - Equipping students, staff and community to apply skills and knowledge necessary to excel
in a changing world.


Community - Respecting the stakeholders' perspectives with honesty and transparency as we create a
world class educational system.


Excellence - Fostering a culture which supports the highest level of individual success.


Integrity - Dedicating ourselves to making courageous decisions and providing resources for the
continuous improvement of the Wentzville School District


Our vision for Wentzville Middle School is for all students to be successful independent thinkers
who are confident and intrinsically motivated for success.


Our learning community will work collaboratively to create a safe, welcoming, and connected
learning environment that both nurture and challenge students to excel academically.

SCHOOL HOURS 7:35 AM — 2:35 PM
OFFICE HOURS 7:00 AM — 3:30 PM


LUNCH SCHEDULE
7B, 7C, and 7G 10:20 AM -10:45 AM
8B, 8C and 8W 10:55 AM -11:20 AM
7R and 7M 11:25 AM -11:50 AM



8P and 8S 11:59 AM -12:24 PM

@WMSDrMantz

Wentzville Middle School

Dr. Kelly Mantz, Principal
(636)327-3815 Ext. 31224

Assistant Principals

7th Grade Kaitlin McElfresh, Ext. 31228
8th Grade Kenneth Kasten, Ext. 31226


Counselors
Last names beginning with A-G Renee Klautzer, Ext. 31243
Last names beginning with H-O Kristine Hilgenbrink, Ext. 31245
Last names beginning P-Z Kaycee Dragone, Ext 31230
Educational Support Counselor Michael Barclay, Ext 31239

405 Campus Drive, Wentzville, … kellymantz@wsdr4.org

(636)327-3815 wentzville.k12.mo.us/Wentzville
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